
  

 

Who We Are:  

We are the Foundations of Hope Community Builders Society and we believe that it is our 

responsibility to support those in need, specifically those within our own community. This heartfelt 

conviction for people has led us into partnerships with the Prince George Cougars, Primus Electric, 

Youngtown Construction, and countless other businesses. Together, we have come to create the “Pay it 

Forward: Welcome Home Initiative”.  

What We Are Doing: 

Ultimately, the goal of “The Welcome Home Initiative” is to bless one family in need with a brand-

new high efficiency home. In doing so, we expect that they will be able to drastically improve their financial 

position. Afterward, they too can be come generous contributors in our community, ultimately helping to 

“Pay it Forward”. 

After an in-depth selection process, we have chosen the Sopels as our target family. They made 

an earnest attempt to get ahead, but circumstances kept them from succeeding. Chris, Amanda, and their 

two wonderful children moved to different towns and found various forms of employment in hopes of 

saving enough money to buy a house. Despite their current living arrangement being less than adequate, 

they had given up hope when Amanda received late diagnostic results that prevented her from working 

any longer. The medical bills and constant prescriptions made it impossible to save money for a house, 

especially with only one income. It is for these reasons that the nomination committee selected the Sopels 

as the recipients for the Pay it Forward Home. 

Progress: 

After much preparation, we are pleased to announce that a property has been purchased, plans 

have been approved, and we are ready to break ground. We are incredibly grateful for the support of 

the local companies that helped direct the planning and legal processes and we are excited to now 

include another wave of contributors who will be assembling and providing materials for the house. The 

continued success of this project, however, is not only dependent on the trades-related companies. To 

welcome the Sopels into their new home, we require the support and advocacy of our entire city. It is 

for this reason that we are asking for your help; we need you to help make our dream a reality. 

What You Can Do: 

First, it is evident that big dreams require big hearts. To see this project through to the end, we 

will require the financial support of our community. If you, or your business, would like to support us with 

a monetary contribution, please visit our go fund me page at https://www.gofundme.com/payitforward 

welcomehome or make cheques payable to the Foundations of Hope Community Builders Society. 

Furthermore, we are still in need of some materials and skills. If you are interested in donating your time 

or resources, please contact the Ridgeline Roofing office. Also note, that in return for your generous 

donation, we would be happy to include your name and/or logo on our social media and on site! Finally, 

if you are unable to make a monetary donation, you can still contribute! A large part of this project rests 

on city-wide awareness. As such, please spread the word to your friends and family! 

https://www.gofundme.com/payitforward%20we
https://www.gofundme.com/payitforward%20we


For more information, please contact Foundations of Hope Community Builders Society by phone 

at 250-564-8928 or by email at foundationofhopesociety@gmail.com. 
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